
Patent office conflict heads to court of human 
rights

 Netherlands 

(May 2017) The long-running conflict at the European Patent Office (EPO) over 
abuses of worker and trade union rights is now heading to the European Court of 
Human Rights (ECHR). SUEPO, the trade union at the EPO has filed a complaint 
against the Netherlands for failing to protect workers. The courts there ruled that 
Dutch law has no jurisdiction leaving the workers in a legal limbo. The workers have 
been supported by the FNV trade union and the matter has been taken up in the 
Dutch parliament. 
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